

MITCHELL ENGLANDER

COUNCILMEMBER, 12TH DISTRICT PRESIDENT PRO TEMPORE, LOS ANGELES CITY COUNCIL

November 21, 2016

Department of City Planning Attn: Heather Bleemers 200 N. Spring Street, Room 763 Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: Case No. VTT-74392-CN

Dear Ms. Bleemers:

Over the last several weeks, my office has been flooded with phone calls and emails from the public regarding the proposed development at San Fernando Mission Boulevard and Woodley Avenue. The proposal presents a dramatic change to the area and has drawn a great deal of interest from the community.

In order to provide more time for the interested stakeholders to understand and discuss the proposal, the local Neighborhood Councils have requested that the Advisory Agency hearing noticed for Tuesday, December 6 at 10:00AM be postponed, and subsequently rescheduled for a time and site more convenient for the public's attendance.

I fully support these requests and am relaying them to the Planning Department for consideration and timely response.

Sincerely,

MITCHELL ENGLANDER
Councilmember, Twelfth District

ME:hl

